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Be in the Know...Upcoming Events
11/1- Site Council
Meeting @ JES Library at
4 PM

11/2- PTO Meet @ JES
Library at 3PM

11/4- JES Hearing Testing

11/7- Kona Ice Day!

Wrestling League Starts
(11/7-12/9)

11/9 - Picture Retakes!

11/9- Board Meeting @
6PM

11/10
-JES Vision Retest
-CCSA VET Day Assembly
-Mini Day Release
@12:05

11/11-Veterans Day 
            (No School) 

 
Conference Week 

(11/14-11/18)
Release @ 1:25 all week 

11/16- CCSA Hearing
Retest 

Thanksgiving Break 
(11/21-11/25)

 

 

Happy Fall JSD Families! We have much to be thankful for here at Jamestown School District,
particularly for our students, their families, and our great staff!

Can you believe Trimester 1 is already ending on November 10? Parent –Teacher conferences are
being scheduled for the week of November 14-18. Important information about your child’s school
progress for the first trimester will be shared at the conference. A conference lets you and your

child’s teacher exchange information beyond what is on their report card. Plus, meeting with your
child’s teacher is one way to keep the lines of communication open. Dismissal during conference

week for 1st-8th grade will be at 1:25pm. (TK/K dismissal remains the same at 1:05pm.)
As a reminder, your child’s attendance matters. It is extremely important that students are at

school on time every school day. Our curriculum and teaching move quickly and it is difficult for
students to keep up when they are absent, come to school late, or leave school early. Our school

funding is also based on attendance. If your child needs to be absent, please call our 24-hour
attendance line to report the reason for your child’s absence. 

(209-984-5217 ex 3151)
I wish you all a great month of November!

Mrs. Martin
 

A Message from the Principal

What are you thankful for this month? At Jamestown, we have a lot to be thankful for
this month! This month the PTO will be putting on a Turkey Trot for students to come

together, jog off their tail feathers, and enjoy prizes earned for the students who
complete the Turkey Trot in the fastest time. More information will be handed out by

PTO soon!
This month our character trait is fitting for November. Students at JES and CCSA are

going to learn about gratitude and what that means to them. What a great topic to talk
about at the Thanksgiving table!  

 



Continued....

"Gratitude is choosing to appreciate the people and things in our
lives." -Character Strong

PTO

Sports: 
Boys Wrestling Wrestling

practice starts October 24th
@ 3:00pm Tuesday-Friday 

 after school in the gym.
 

Weigh-ins are at Soulsbyville
Elementary on November

3rd @ 4 PM.  
 
 
 

If you would like to help with
the Turkey Trot the  PTO
meeting on Wednesday,

November 2nd at 3 PM  in the
JES Library!  After School

Activities 
The Jamestown After School

Program is open this year
for TK-4th Grade until 6 PM. 
Pathways is open Tuesday-

Friday from 2:40-3:40. 
 Pathways locations are

posted on the front office
window. Attending Pathways

is a great way to complete
homework, get homework

help, and/ or earn back
citizenship points!

Contact Info: 

School Office: 
209-984-5217

website: 
https://www.jespanthers.org

Gratitude
C h a r a c t e r  T r a i t  t h i s  M o n t h

N o v e m b e r
“Día de los muertos”

Nov. 1st (9:00-10:10 a.m)
The Dual Immersion classes
will come together to learn

about the tradition of “Day of
the Dead” through multiple

engaging activities.
 

Kona Ice
Kona Truck will be on campus
Friday, November 4h. Orders

are due Wednesday,
November 2nd. 

 
Spanish Club

There will be no Spanish Club
Thursday, November 10th

through Thursday November
24th. It will resume the week

of November 28th. 
 
 

Dual Immersion Visit Yosemite!
California public library-card

holders can check out the State
Library “Parks Pass” via their

local public library. If you don't
have a library card, visit Sonora
Public Library to get one. The
library card and Park Pass are

free! 

November's
Character Trait: 

 Our trait this month is
Gratitude! The best way to

show gratitude is by
sharing with other what

you are thankful for! 
Kamea S. from Ms.

William's class in DI 4th
Grade says: 

"I am grateful for having a
kind family that cares for

me!"






